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Comments: Please finish the phase-out of these pre-ANILCA cabins by getting rid of them. Do not change your

policy to allow these cabins to persist on the Wilderness landscape. Special Use Permits are nothing more than

instruments for the privatization of public resources and should not be used let these cabins continue to exist. Let

this be PUBLIC WILDERNESS once again.


